
Workplace Drug Testing 

 

The Iowa Board of Nursing frequently receives questions from employers about drug testing. 

Although the Board does not provide testing oversight, the Board is committed to helping 

employers establish best practices regarding chemical screenings.  The Iowa Board of Nursing 

has provided a copy of the “A Guide to Workplace Drug Testing in Iowa,” prepared by the 

Governor’s Office of Drug Control Policy. This guide can be used by employers to determine if 

drug testing is appropriate for their facility.  The Board of Nursing did not develop or write this 

guide. It is intended for general use and not intended as legal advice. Questions regarding 

workplace drug testing may be directed to the Governor’s Office of Drug Control Policy. 

 

Sources: 

Governor’s Office of Drug Control Policy. A Guide to Workplace Drug Testing in Iowa. 

Retrieved from https://odcp.iowa.gov/ 
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